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Shane Phoenix 
Arpadis UK Ltd 
The Meadows, 
Church Road, 
Dodleston, 
Chester 
CH4 9NG 
  

Email: S.phoenix@arpadis.com   

  

Dear Mr Phoenix, 

 

On behalf of Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar and the People of Gibraltar 
I write to thank you for the generosity you have displayed in gifting us 1,000 
litres of hand sanitiser. We would like to place on record our gratitude for this 
unsolicited gesture which is most welcome and which will be put into very good 
use in the weeks and months to come. Let us hope we can all pull through this 
crisis and return to normality soon. 

  

With renewed thanks and best wishes, 

  

 
 
Peter Canessa  
Principal Private Secretary 
to the Chief Minister 
 

cc Ms Ginny Cooper trafpharm@gibtelecom.net  
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